
From: Elizabeth Iniguez   
Sent: Wednesday, June 12, 2019 3:23 PM 
To: General Plan <generalplan@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: (HLC) Alex Melendrez <amelendrez@hlcsmc.org>; Sandra Belluomini 
<belluomini@cityofsanmateo.org>; Evelyn Stivers <estivers@hlcsmc.org>; Leora Tanjuatco Ross 
<leora@hlcsmc.org> 
Subject: Affordable Housing 
 

Here again is a repeat of information previously provided for other meetings or in support of 
the main topic of Affordable Housing. I have been on multiple lists in San Mateo, Foster City. 
San Carlos, and have been bypassed (in error...) by some, thus continue to wait while I'm told i'll 
be getting "that call" to make a correction... that never happens.   
 
I know these issues because I, like so many other families, have been living this or see others 
who do.  
 
I encourage and support any and all measures, plans, and solutions that would provide 
affordability. 
 
First and foremost I would suggest that cities should hold properties accountable for seeing 
that they actually provide the housing opportunities to those they claim they will house when 
they receive their funding. Often times, it appears this seems to be bypassed once the money is 
given to certain properties. 
 




